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Subject:  
Please have the Department of Public Works study of N. Grandview Blvd from Northview Rd to Grandview Park.  Study 
should include a review of adequacy of existing speed limit signs and should pay particular attention to the safety of 
the intersection on N. Grandview Blvd and Sunkist Ave. 
 

 
Details:  
This item was brought forward by Ald. Joe Pieper to have staff review the intersection of N. Grandview and Sunkist 
Drive, as well as review the adequacy of existing speed limit signs in the area.  Staff is presenting this item to the 
Committee to inform them of the impending study.  Any changes to traffic control will be subject to approval, at a 
later date, by this Committee.  

 
Options & Alternatives: 
None 

 
Financial Remarks: 
No Remarks at this time 

      
 

Executive Recommendation: 
 The Department of Public Works staff will initiate the study and offer findings to the Committee at a later date. 

 
 


